
The guideline found at the link below is intended to assist fire officials and building owners to 

assess existing fire separations and closures in fire separations in order to determine 

compliance with the Fire Code. Although the document is specific to Ontario it provides general 

guidance to all jurisdictions. 

"ASSESSING EXISTING FIRE SEPARATIONS AND CLOSURES" published by the Ontario Fire 

Marshal's Office at this LINK 

 

http://www.ontla.on.ca/library/repository/mon/4000/10308115.pdf

